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Addison Park District Announces New Executive Director 
 
The Addison Park District is pleased to announce that Rob Bond will be joining the staff as  
Executive Director on April 10, 2025.  
 
Bond is a graduate of Northern Illinois University with BS degree in Mathematics. He joins  
Addison Park District from the Oak Brook Park District, where he served as Superintendent of 
Aquatics and Maintenance Operations. He is a Certified Park and Recreation Executive and an 
Aquatic Facility Operator through the National Recreation and Park Association (NRPA). He 
holds professional memberships with NRPA and the Illinois Park and Recreation Association. 
 
"Through a lengthy and detailed search process assisted by the Illinois Association of Park  
Districts, Rob clearly demonstrated the abilities, talents and drive to lead the Addison Park 
District and serve our residents, visitors, partners, and staff," said Park Board of Commissioners 
President Michael Capizzano. "We are thrilled to have Rob in our system to lead the Addison 
Park District." 
 
“I am very excited to get started with the Addison Park District,” said incoming Executive 
Director Bond. “I look forward to connecting with the community, the Park District team, and all 
of the agency partners to ensure we are enhancing the vision and plan to best  meet the wants and 
needs of all whom we are able to serve.”  
 
The Addison Park District serves approximately 35,000 residents, maintaining 25 parks with 284 
acres of green space in addition to two community recreation centers, Club Fitness and Links & 
Tees Golf Facility. Recreational programs include preschool, camps, before and after school care, 
pickleball, youth athletic programming and special events.  
 
 
FOR MORE INFORMATION, CONTACT:  
Pam Hamil, Senior Manager, Marketing & Communications  
Email: phamil@addisonparks.org 

 


